
 

Name That Book Tryouts (K-2) 

What To Expect 

Dear _______________________, 

 I am excited that you will be trying out for Name That Book this year!  Now that you are 

registered to try out, you may check out one NTB book at a time from the library (any day!) 

Below is some information about how tryouts will go.  I will by notifying your teacher to send 

you to the library on tryout day. 

 

• Students will come to the library at the 2:50 dismissal bell on Friday, September 22. 

 

• The test will have 50 quotes.  (This sounds like a lot, but we always finish with time to 

spare!)  A page with pictures of the 10 tryout book covers will be provided to each 

student.  (Last year’s test was sent out earlier as an example.  Please let me know if you 

would like me to resend it.) 

 

• Students may work at their own pace or sit near Mrs. Warner who will be reading the 

questions aloud, if requested. 

 

• All students will be walked up to the front office at 3:50 for pickup or sent to their 

extended day room. 

 

• Tests will be graded over the weekend.  Students will receive a letter letting them know 

if they qualified for the team or not.  Letters will be passed out near the end of the day 

on Monday.  I do ask students to wait until they get home to open them. 

 

• If your child has checked out any test books to prepare for the tryout, please have them 

return them on test day.  

 

Thank you and best of luck! 

Mrs. Warner 


